
 
 
Sunday, July 2nd 
   9:00 am  St. John Nepomucene Parish  
11:00 am  Tony Giaimo     
 
Monday, July 3rd 
No Morning Mass 
   
Tuesday, July 4th 
No Morning Mass 
                          
Wednesday, July 5th        

No Morning Mass 
    
Thursday, July 6th     
No Morning Mass 
 
Friday, July 7th      
No Morning Mass 
 
Saturday, July 8th     

 4:00 pm  George, Mary and Ray Gruly 
 
Sunday, July 9th 
   9:00 am  In Thanksgiving to 
  Our Lady of Guadalupe  
11:00 am  Donald Hill and 
  Jakub Jankovic 
________________________________________________ 

Stewardship of Treasure 
 

Sunday, June 25th   $2015.45 
Maintenance Fund         17.00 
Utilities                      20.00 
Assessments                                         26.00 
Novena Lights                                      27.00 
Peter’s Pence (Holy Father)      141.00 

Sick Calls – Please call the rectory to 
arrange for Father Jasany to bring the 
Sacraments when a member of your 
family is hospitalized. 
_______________________________________________ 
Weddings – Parishioners are asked to 
call the rectory office at least 6 months in 
advance of the wedding to schedule an 
appointment with Father Jasany.  
_______________________________________________ 
Baptisms – The 1st & 3rd Sunday of the 
month at 12:00 pm.  Parents are required 
to attend Pre-Baptism Class. 
Arrangements must be made a minimum 
of 2 weeks prior to the date of baptism.  
Before parents baptize their child, 
Diocesan and parish policy requires you 
to complete a Baptism Preparation Class.  
The next class will be on Sunday,  
July 16th at St. John Nepomucene 
Parish at 12:30 pm.  Reservations 
needed; please call 216-641-8444 to 
register.  
________________________________________________ 
Godparent and Sponsor Certificate – 
Sponsors for Baptism or Confirmation 
must be registered and practicing 
members of the Church, attending weekly 
and Holy Day Masses for a minimum of  
3 months prior to the celebration of the 
Sacraments for which they have 
requested the certificate.  Please note 
individuals 18 years of age and older, no 
longer in school, need to register.  
________________________________________________                            
Pre-Cana Program for couples preparing 
for the Sacrament of Marriage at the 
Jesuit Retreat House on July 23rd at  
12:45 pm.   Program satisfies the 
requirement for marriage preparation as 
stipulated by the Catholic Diocese of 
Cleveland. Register at 440-884-9300 or  
www.jrhcleve@att.net 

http://www.jrhcleve@att.net/


Dear Parishioners, 
 
As of now, Cardinal Asphalt is doing the 
parking lot Monday, July 10th and 
Tuesday, July 11th.  So the parking lot will 
be closed on those two days.  No one is 
supposed to go over the sealing job for 24 
hours.  No one is supposed to go over the 
striping job until after it dries. 
 
We are not able to schedule any funerals 
for Monday, July 10th or Tuesday,  
July 11th.  If the need occurs we could hold 
a funeral at a neighboring parish.  The 
weekday Masses will be cancelled for   
July 11th, 13th & 14th to give us extra days 
in case of inclement weather.  Our parking 
lot entrances will be chained to prevent 
people from driving over the sealing job 
On Monday, July 10th and the striping job 
on Tuesday, July 11th.  Please be aware of 
this so that you do not damage your cars 
or the parking lot.  Please do not leave any 
vehicles parked in our lot on Monday, July 
10th. 
 
Our annual Parish Picnic is Saturday, 
August 26th at Klima Gardens.  We have 
finished the outside work on the tuck-
pointing and the towers.  I am now taking 
estimates on the choir loft ceiling.  The 
total cost of this project – Towers, Tuck-
pointing and Choir loft ceiling is projected 
at $181,655.00.  As of May 31st we have 
$25,415.41 to raise.  Thanks for your 
continued generosity.  The proceeds from 
our picnic will go to this cause. 
 
Please consider registering to attend our 
Northeast Ohio Fatima Centennial 
Conference, “Our Lady Speaks”, which will 
be held July 28th & 29th at Embassy Suites 
Hotel in Independence, Ohio in 

commemoration of the 100th Anniversary 
of the apparitions of Our Lady of Fatima. 
 
For more information or to register visit 
www.neofatimaconf.com or contact Tom 
Dereska at 216-256-2516 or 
tedereska@bluearmycleveland.org. 
 
We are in need of volunteers.  It is free to 
be a volunteer.  If you volunteer for two 
hours you can hear the talks for free.  If 
you volunteer for four hours or more, 
lunch will also be provided to you free of 
charge.  Volunteers are needed to direct 
people at the doors and for assisting the 
speakers with their materials.  Please 
consider volunteering.   To volunteer, 
please contact Stefanie Maynard at  
440-845-1759 or 
amaynard@bluearmycleveland.org. 
 
Thank you,   
Father Jasany 
________________________________________________ 

Readings for the Week of July 2nd 
 
Sunday: 2 Kgs 4:8-11, 14-16a/Ps 89:2-3,  
        16-19/Rom 6:3-4, 8-11/Mt 10:37-42 
Monday: Eph 2:19-22/Ps 117:1bc-2/ 
               Jn 20:24-29 
Tuesday: Gn 19:15-29/Ps 26:2-3, 9-12/ 
               Mt 8:23-27 
Wednesday: Gn 21:5, 8-20a/Ps 34:7-8,  
                    10-13/Mt 8:28-34 
Thursday: Gn 22:1b-19/Ps 115:1-6, 8-9/ 
                 Mt 9:1-8 
Friday: Gn 23:1-4, 19; 24:1-8, 62-67/ 
            Ps 106:1b-5/Mt 9:9-13 
Saturday: Gn 27:1-5, 15-29/Ps 135:1b-
6/Mt 9:14-17 
Next Sunday: Zec 9:9-10/Ps 145:1-2, 8-
11, 13-14/Rom 8:9, 11-13/Mt 11:25-30 
 

http://www.neofatimaconf.com/
mailto:tedereska@bluearmycleveland.org
mailto:amaynard@bluearmycleveland.org


Monday, July 3rd 
Slavic Village Market; 5106 Fleet 
Avenue every Monday from 4-7 pm.  Find 
fresh local Produce, meats and hand 
crafted goods.  EBT is accepted as well as 
Produce Perks.  Spend $10 in SNAP and 
receive an additional $10 for food. Visit 
www.slavicvillage.org/villagemarket for 
more information  

__________________________ 
Tuesday, July 4th 
 

Celebrating Our 
Freedom 

 
Heavenly Father,  

you have given us the gifts of life and 
liberty and entrust to your people the 
duty to guard these gifts 
wherever they are threatened. 
 
Help us to protect the freedom of all 
to follow the Gospel of your Son, Jesus 
Christ and to bring his light and truth to 
the ends of the earth.  
 
Guide all who play a role in enacting 
legislation to uphold the freedom of 
conscience of all citizens.  
 
Send us your Spirit to inspire in us 
the wisdom and courage needed 
to witness to the truth and to stand up for 
all whose religious liberty is endangered. 
 
We ask this through Christ, our Lord. 
Amen. 

Enjoy your 
Fourth of July 
Holiday.  The 
rectory will be 
closed today.  We 

will re-open on Wednesday, July 5th. 

Wednesday, July 5th 

Rosary Makers 10am – Noon 
Liga Morska Meeting at 11 am at 
Cuyahoga Hts. Village Hall 
Ampol Club (4737 Pearl Road) 
Wednesday Polka Dance featuring All Star 
Jam Session.  Music 7-10 pm; $8 Donation.  
Dinners available by calling Ron at 216-
581-4362.   
________________________________________________ 
Saturday, July 8th 
Garden Committee 9:30-11:30 am 
Anyone who enjoys gardening is invited 
to volunteer to keep our garden on the 
Corner of East 49th & Fleet so beautiful.  
Please consider volunteering for 2 hours. 
________________________________________________ 
Sunday, July 9th 
World Apostolate Holy Hour 12:30 pm  
Everyone is invited to prayer. Exposition 
of the Blessed Sacrament, the Rosary, 
Reflection, Benediction, the Divine 
Praises, Chaplet of Divine Mercy and the 
Act of Consecration to Mary. 
________________________________________________ 

Congratulations to the Winners of our 
June $1000 Raffle 

 
$1000 Winner – Marilyn Kara 

$100 Seller Prize – Marilyn Kara 
 

$10.00 Consolation Winners 
Karen Widmar, Karlie Keller,  

Norma Rasoletti, Dorothy Meisterics  
& John Fortuna 

 
Our July Drawing will be held on Sunday, 
July 23rd.  A book of tickets is $5.00 and 
may be purchased at the rectory office.  
Please call 216-641-8444 if you have any 
questions about our raffle. 
 

 



May our prayers 
bring healing  , 
comfort and strength 
to the sick and their 
caregivers, 
remembering 
especially  

Mary Adams, Tim Angelone,  
Agnes Bartoszek, Greg Basco, Gwen Beres, 
Mary Ann Betliskey, Joyce Bican,  
Phillip Bilelo, Noella Burrows,  
Donna Czyzynski, Corrine Dawe,  
Maria DeNova, Robert Dunning,  
Jose Dybzinski, Jason Glaros, Judy Glaros, 
Ron Glaros, Kristin Hill, Millie Jasany, 
Lucy Konkoly, Tom Konkoly,  
Judy Landolph, Bishop Richard Lennon,  
Barbie Lister, Art Madsen,  
Regina McConnell, Therese McFadden, 
Rose Meadows,  Jeanette Miller, 
Marguerite Miller, Jeannette Morrow, 
Louis Novac, Art Novotny,  
Dan Palmentera, John Pocius, Betty Rhine, 
Brianna Rhine, Patricia Rhine, Joel Rivera,  
Bob Schippling, Elaine Stack,  
Rev. John Tezie, Aaron Thiem,  
Andrew Turowski, Ed Vitigoj,  
Carole Walk, Ron Walk, Robert Wagner 
and David Zelenka. 
 
 May our Loved Ones who have died 
rest in eternal peace in heaven. 
 
For the Men and Women serving in the 
military, especially those from our parish 
& their families.  
________________________________________________ 

Sanctuary Guild Volunteers 
July 5th thru July 18th 

 

Loretta Delagarza & Gloria Seneff 
________________________________________________ 
 

SAVE THE 
DATE!!! 
Our Parish Picnic 
will be on Saturday,  
August 26th.  We 
will celebrate with 4 pm Mass at Klima 
Gardens; 4646 East 71st Street in 
Cuyahoga Hts.  Our festivities will then 
continue until 9 pm.  Watch for more 
information in our bulletin and on our 
website. 
Our Parish Picnic Improvement Raffle 
tickets are ready for distribution.  We 
are asking everyone to please pick up 
their tickets when they come to Mass.  
Tickets are in alphabetical order in the 
boxes on the radiator near Father Jasany’s 
sacristy at the west doors of the church. 
Tickets may be picked up the weekends of 
July 1st & 2nd and 8th & 9th. 
________________________________________________ 
Slavic Village has become the First 
Little Free Library Neighborhood.   
Together with Third Federal Savings, 
Channel 3 and Broadway P16, Slavic 
Village Merchants, in an effort to promote 
literacy, we have joined in by putting up 
four Little Free Libraries on Fleet Avenue 
with more coming soon.  The idea is to 
take a book and leave a book.  You can 
take any books you want.  When you are 
done reading you can keep it or bring it 
back or put it in one of the boxes that 
have been placed in different merchant 
stores along Fleet Avenue.  We are placing 
one in the church also, so if you have any 
books you would like to donate you can 
drop them in the box for our Little Free 
Libraries.  All books are accepted.  
Childrens books are very much in 
demand.  Anyone interested in helping to 
maintain or build a Little Free Library, 
please contact Lhovater@sbcglobal.net  

mailto:Lhovater@sbcglobal.net


Touch Up the Towers 
Campaign 

 
Thank you for your 
continued support to 
our parish.  Your 
memorials and gifts 
along with our 

fundraisers and Rooted in Faith Campaign 
has assisted us in continuing to keep our 
church well maintained.  Our next project 
will be our church choir loft repairs and 
repainting.  Thank you for your love and 
dedication to our parish. 
 
 
Balance as of 5/31/17  $25,415.41 
 
Less June Contributions: 
 
Touch Up the Towers 
Envelopes    -      867.50 
 
May On-Line Giving to 
The Tower Fund   -      100.00 
 
June On-Line Giving to 
The Tower Fund   -      100.00 
 
Church Memorials  -      725.00 
 
May On-Line Memorials  -      280.00 
 
June On-Line Memorials -      280.00 
 
Gifts to the Church  -      500.00  
 
BALANCE REMAINING 
AS OF 6/30/17             $22,562.91 
 ____________________________________ 

Congratulations to Madeline Gercak and 
Savanna Stojanovski who are on the 
Honor Roll at Trinity High School!! 

Church Memorials & Gifts 
 

In Loving Memory of Don Dahlhausen 
from his Family & Friends 

 
A Gift from Marilyn Kara, 

Winner of June’s $1000 Raffle 
 

A Gift in Honor of  
Bea Sabatka’s 90th Birthday  

from Elizabeth Clark 
 

In Loving Memory of Joe Plut  
from Mr. & Mrs. Joseph Plut Sr. 

 
In Loving Memory of Grace Balli  

from Lisa Balli 
 

In Loving Memory of Christine Parasilita 
from her Cousin, Tim Selva 

 
In Loving Memory of Harry Pupkiewicz 

from his Daughter, Lois 
 

In Loving Memory of Pauline & James 
Skala From Lisa Balli 

 
In Loving Memory of Jose Wisniewski 

from his Grand-Daughter,  
Lois Pupkiewicz 

 
In Loving Memory of Virginia Turowski 

from her Husband, Andrew 
 

In Honor of the Living & Deceased 
Presidents of St. John Nepomucene PTU  

from Annette Golkowski 
 

In Loving Memory of Walter Piszczor Sr.  
from his Wife, Margaret 

 
In Loving Memory of Frank & Mary Uhlik  

from Betty Clark 



In Loving Memory  
of Joseph & Emma Clark  

from Betty Clark 
 

In Thanksgiving  
for all the Prayers for my Recovery  

from Lynne Sempruch 
 

In Loving Memory of Bertha Sienkiewicz 
from Mr. & Mrs. Anthony Lasecki 

  
In Loving Memory of William Bican  

from Betty Clark 
 

In Loving Memory of Marion Piszczor 
from his Mother, Margaret  

 
In Loving Memory of Lillian Vanek  

from Betty Clark 
 

In Loving Memory of Irene Jurkowski 
from Betty Clark 

 
In Loving Memory of Grandma Vrabel  

from Margaret Piszczor 
 

In Loving Memory of Rose Holecek  
from Betty Clark 

 
In Loving Memory of the Deceased 

Members of the Adaska Family  
from Leona York 

 
In Loving Memory  

of Charles & Mary Krejsa  
from Betty Clark 

 
In Loving Memory of Mildred Pytel  

from her Daughter, Karen 
 

In Loving Memory of Richard Reed  
from Mr. & Mrs. Karl Reed Jr. 

 

In Loving Memory of Hilda Plut  
from Mr. & Mrs. Joseph Plut Sr. 

 
In Loving Memory of Michael Pupkiewicz 

from his Grand-Daughter,  
Lois Pupkiewicz 

 
In Loving Memory of Mildred Pytel  

from her Husband, Joe 
________________________________________________ 
THANK YOU!!  Thank you to everyone, 
Members and Non-Members who baked, 
purchased bakery, purchased raffle 
tickets, lottery tickets and/or made a 
donation to our bake sale which was held 
on June 3rd & 4th.  A special thank you to 
the members who helped set-up, bold 
bakery and cleaned-up for this event.  
Thank you ladies! 

Congratulations to the winners  
of our raffles! 

Winner of the Split Raffle ($54)  
Sandy Yody 

Winner of the Lottery Tickets  
Debbie Zupkovich 

     With your help at our fundraisers we 
provide for the necessities of our Altar, 
Sacristy and Sanctuary, which includes 
monthly purchases of hosts, wine and 
candles.  Any Catholic woman interested 
in becoming a member of our Society is 
welcome to join.  Parishioners and non-
Parishioners.  We have four meetings a 
year and have at least two fundraisers 
during the year.  For information, please 
contact Dolores Minko at 216-341-9329.       
We look forward to support of our Annual 
Christmas Gift Card Raffle beginning in 
the Fall.  
 
May God Bless You, St. John Altar & 
Rosary Society 
________________________________________________  


